
 
 

 

STUDENT AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

 

POLICY 

 

 To establish the college's student union each year.  

 To organize activities and programs that promote the well-being of the pupils.  

 To draft and put into effect the rules and behavior code for the student body.  

 To improve the overall campus experience for students.  

 To deal with the matters that the student body finds troubling.  

 To commemorate and mark each of the year's significant days.  

 To provide extra attention to students with special needs  

 

 

PRACTICES 

 Every year, the Student Union election is held in a democratic manner to foster the characteristics 

of leadership.  

 Every year, health camps and other health awareness initiatives are held for the benefit of the 

pupils.  

 The college calendar's norms and code of conduct for the student body are to be followed.  

 Various competitions, guest lectures, and motivational activities are held to raise the students' 

spirits. 

 Students have the option to anonymously express their complaints by writing them in the 

Grievance box that has been placed throughout the campus. The principal, the head of the 

Department of Student Affairs, the Senior Faculty of the Student Affairs Committee, the 

President and Vice President of the College Union, and the Committee will take action.  

 Students who require guidance receive individual counseling.  

 

 

OUTCOMES 

 The union's officers practice their leadership abilities by planning different events for the students.  

 Health-related camps and awareness campaigns aid in keeping a focus on adolescents’ well-being.  
 


